Public Administration Committee

From:

Darren <

Sent:

Friday, 28 March 2014 9:45 AM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Submission

Dear Mrs Mesiti,

I am writing to you to voice my support to allow hunting on Public Land for approved recreational shooters.

I am a farmer in the South West of WA, and my farm borders significant tree farms and state forrest that harbour feral species such as foxes, pigs and deer.

I support responsible access to these lands, approved by the Government by recreational hunters for the eradication of these feral species.

I would like to see some form registration, similar to a recreational fishers licence, that would be additional to a standard firearm licence to manage those permitted to enter public land, with significant fines for those that enter illegally, or injure protected native species.

I feel that his would be a very cost effective method for state-wide feral special control that will take minimal management from the Government.

regards

Darren King